
Message from Mrs Donelan 

It has been a busy week this week at Christ Church; we 

have enjoyed being ‘back to business’, restarting our extra 

curricular clubs including basketball, multi skills and fit-

ness sessions. 

We like to get the children outside for part of the day, 

whatever the weather and as it is still cold and wet, please 

ensure your child has a waterproof coat each day with a 

hood so they can stay warm and dry.  

Have a blessed weekend.       A. Donelan 

Weekly scripture focus, Romans 12: 9-12 

 

Prayer Requests 

At Christ Church we believe in the power of prayer 

and in line with our school vision, we now the bible 

encourages us to 'pray at all times'. If you have any 

prayer requests that you would like us to take forward 

to the prayer group then please email them 

to: ethos@christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk  

Week Ending       13/01/23 

Look what we enjoyed this week  Looking forward to next 

week 

  Y6 will receive dance sessions 

with a dance specialist there-

fore basketball will take place 

on Thursday afternoon. School 

PE kit is required for each ses-

sion.  

 On Thursday 19th January its       

Chinese New Year themed din-

ner day! 

 Thursday 19th January is the Y4 

coffee and catch-up at 9am in 

the canteen. 

 Thursday 19th January, 3.30-

4.30pm is ethos group meeting 

with Miss Shahi 

 Friday 20th January is Y3’s 

bikeability sessions. 

Dear Families, 

Our fabulous, enthusiastic Reading Ambassadors as well as our Head boys and girls will be   

canvassing for your support after school each day next week from 3.15-3.30pm. They are            

competing to see how many Reading surveys they can get filled out and returned by parents-

please help them to get as many as possible! All you need to do is complete a short reading 

survey and hand it back to our survey squad before you leave the school gates at pick-up time. 

thanks so much for your continued support, 

Mrs Parrington (Reading Lead) 

Weekly Attendance 94.3% 

FS2 have been exploring the world of dinosaurs, they even managed to make dinosaurs out 

of pasta pieces. 

Year 1 are working hard in music. We are listening to Let the bright seraphim by Handel and 

creating a line picture to show the notes and pitch we hear.  

Year 3 busy researching what life would be like in Ancient Egyptian times. 

Y3 are full of awe and wonder exploring King Tutankhamun's tomb. 

"Howard Carter must have been so impressed with that he'd found" said M    

Year 4 Year 4 have designed, made and evaluated Roman structures in    

readiness to deliver to our preschool friends for their small world play…  

Year 5 are concentrating hard whilst completing a re-write of Macbeth this 

Pre-school have been learning about pets this week, they have been learning the different 

types and how to look after them! 

Year 2 went on a hunt in Forest school this week as part of our new science 

topic- animals and their habitats.  

Year 6 we have continued our letter writing in the role of a WW1 soldier. In 

maths, we have revised different aspects of arithmetic and looked at reflection 

and we have continued developing a collage in art and begun to look at their new concept in 

RE - salvation.   

Next weeks menu is... Week 3 

Please see our website for menus, and please be 

aware that Thursday 19th is Chinese Lunch Day 
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